Key City Kennel Club

PUPPY PUDDLES



WE TEACH YOU TO TEACH YOUR DOG

Monthly Meeting

• Nov 15, 2016 @ Training Center

Board Meeting — 6:30 PM Club Meeting — 7:30 PM

Refreshments

Nov —Bev Cox, Kaitlin Freienmuth, Megan Hancock, Sue Fleming, and Pat Hooey

Dec — No Meeting

Jan — <u>Still Need Someone</u>

Thank you to Bev Cox, Joey Heilman, Sue Fleming, Jim and Sharon Olson for the wonderful refreshments at the October Meeting!

Be Sure to sign up for next year's refreshment duty at the November meeting.

Important Dates

- Nov 15, 2016—Dr. Seth Nelson @ club meeting @7:30 p.m.
- Jan 4, 2017 Classes begin

Your Contributions

Please feel free to e-mail your ideas, stories or pictures to me and I will try my best to incorporate them. Lets work together to make this a great newsletter!



Dog Training



Annual Dues Are Due

It is that time of year again, and club membership dues are due by the end of 2016. The dues are \$15.00/person. Please send dues to:

Lynn Davey, Treasurer 47081 Linden Lane Kasota, MN 56050

Remember if your dues are not paid within a timely manner, your membership will cease and you will have to go through the whole membership application process again.

Officers

President — Jim Olson

Vice President — Pete Otterness

Secretary — Megan Hancock Treasurer

Treasurer — Lynn Davey

Puppy Puddles Newsletter

AKC Title Plaques For 2016

As is custom every year, award plaques will be given out to club member's dogs who earned an AKC title at our winter party. If your dog qualifies, please fill out the attached form and return it to Bruce Davey by January 10th, 2016. The information may be *emailed* to Bruce at bdavey122@gmail.com, be sure to include all pertinent information. Certificates of accomplishment will be given to those dogs earning working dog titles, Canine Good Citizens, NADAC or USDAA titles, or titles from other venues. Please help us celebrate you and your dog's accomplishments at the party! More information about the party to come.

KCKC TITLES EARNED IN 2016
DEADLINE IS JANUARY 10, 2017
Your Name:
Phone Number:
Dog's Registered Name:
Dog's Call Name:
Breed:
New Title(s):
Special comments about this title, dog,
etc.:
Please send this form to:
Bruce Davey at
47081 Linden Lane
Kasota, MN 56050
or by email to:
bdavey122@gmail.com

Good Cheer

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good Cheer please contact Elaine at any of the following:

Email: flapjack@hickorytech.net Cell phone: 507-327-5616

Address: 53001 174th Lane Garden City, MN56034

Trophies For May Show

It is time to start thinking about the trophies we sponsor for our May All-Breed Show, Obedience and Rally trials. You can find the form in last months newsletter, or you can e-mail Lori Espeland and she will get you one. Please note that the deadline is December 19, 2016. Unfortunately, we cannot have any exceptions because of deadlines imposed by Onofrio for printing premium lists. If your trophy information and payment is not received by the deadline, your name will not be included in the premium list. If you have any questions, please contact Lori.

AKC Outstanding Sportsmanship Award

We need your nominations for this year's AKC Outstanding Sportsmanship Award. This award is presented to an individual who deserves special recognition and has made a difference in the sport of purebred dogs, embodies the AKC Code of Sportsmanship and has been an active and valued member with Key City Kennel Club. The 2016 recipient will be presented with the award at our annual party in January 2016. We will vote by secret ballot at the November meeting.

Puppy Puddles Newsletter

Rising Sun Animal Chiropractic

Dr. Seth Nelson is the owner and care provider of Rising Sun Chiropractic in St. Peter. Dr. Nelson has a passion for chiropractic care and the benefits it provides for two and four-legged beings. "I know the power of the adjustment and the change in life it can bring. Animals, whether they are performance, working, or couch potatoes can benefit from chiropractic care."

In 2008 the laws changed in Minnesota so that chiropractors with a minimum of 210 postgraduate hours of animal chiropractic education could provide chiropractic care for animals. Because of Dr. Nelson's love for animals he immediately began the animal chiropractic training at the *Healing Oasis Wellness Center*. He completed his training at the HOWC in 2009 and received certification in VSMT (animal chiropractic).

The question that gets asked all the time, why do animals need a chiropractor? Many of our pets are very active which can lead to slips, falls, impacts, trips, old age, degeneration and all the other injuries that people suffer with. Most of the problems that pets come to us with are the same problems that we treat people for. Misalignments and restrictions in movement of the spine lead to disc injuries, sprains strains, pinched nerves and muscle spasms. Animal chiropractic is extremely gentle and with our years of experience we have dealt with hundreds of spines from very small kittens to VERY large horses. Most injuries respond in fewer treatments and there is no doubt when your pet is feeling better. Animal chiropractic helps animals heal from their injuries, corrects the problems and doesn't just cover symptoms.

Seth will be giving a short presentation on the use of animal chiropractic for a performance athletic dog.